
Dear students,
We are pleased to inform you that the NSS unit of our college is organizing a free medical camp, providing various facilities including free medicine. We encourage all students to visit the college on 15/06/2023 and take advantage of this opportunity.
During the medical camp, we will have the services of a gynecologist, a general physician, and a psychiatric counselor available on campus. Whether you have specific health concerns or just need a general check-up, this is a great chance to receive professional medical attention without any cost.
Make sure to mark your calendars and come to the college on the said date to benefit from this valuable service. Your well-being is important to us, and we hope this initiative will contribute to your overall health and happiness.

